
CANBERRA AND DISTRICT DUCATI CLUB 
ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 2018 

Kingston Hotel 
8 October 2018 

 
Meeting commenced at 8.40pm. 
Present: see attendance book. 
 
President’s report:  The outgoing President Taso Samios addressed the meeting. He 
emphasized the recent achievements of the CDDC with the 2018 NDR run in Jindabyne in March 2018. 
This event resulted in a $5,000 donation to Rise Above, the local cancer charity. Taso emphasized the 
hard work of members to org & run the NDR, esp Marilyn Starick, Ross Burke, Murray Willmott & other 
members. The new club website is now up & running and a big thanks must go to Michael Fuller for his 
efforts. The Pres then emphasized the importance of members stepping up to fill committee positions. 
Work on the committee is important and members showed be encouraged to have a go. 
 
Secretary’s report:  The written report provided to the meeting by the absent Marilyn Starick 
was read to the meeting. 
 
Treasurer’s report:  The treasurer submitted a written report on the audited CDDC accounts 
as at 30 June 2018. Highlights are the club had an 2017/18 annual surplus of $2,278.68. There were 
136 financial members as @ 30 June 2018. 
 
Auditor report:  Yvette Pologni presented a written report on her audit of the 2017/18 
CDDC accounts. In summary she found the accounts were in order but asked that next year the 
auditing be done by an independent auditor. 
 
Election of office bearers:  Murray Willmott then took control of the meeting as the 
returning officer and declared all committee positions for the 2018/18 year vacant. The following 
members were elected to office. 
 
President   Michael Fuller 
Vice President  Ken Purbrick 
Secretary   vacant 
Treasurer   Ross Burke 
Ride co-ordinator  Rhys Ban 
Editor    Peter Yeend 
Web co-ordinator  Rhys Ban 
 


